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I OBJECT to Brooklands Farm development for the many reasons already put to you, but if very sadly this or any 
development should proceed on this site……… 
 
It is important to note that NO VEHICLE ACCESS VIA LISMORE ROAD is permitted except possibly a single width 
footpath & not for any motorised bikes or similar. 
The danger & traffic clogging up in Clover Rise & Virginia Road, both access’s to Lismore Rd. would be absolutely dire 
& unsustainable, the detriment it would cause to these 3 roads would be disastrous & to all the residents living in 
these roads whose lives would be ruined. 
 
Thank you for taking into account all the reasons not to proceed with this development. 
 
Joanna Williams 
Sent from my iPhone 




